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Appendix 3 – Letter from Longfield Primary School Governing Body 
 
 
 
Johanna Morgan 
Education Lead School Organisation 
 
                                                                                                 23.3.2015   
 
 
 
Dear Ms Morgan 
 
Response of Longfield Primary School Governing Body to the Statutory 
Notice to expand the school 
 
The governing body met on Thursday 19th March 2015 and we are still 
supportive and in agreement to the expansion of the school. 
 We do feel that our previously noted concerns have not yet been allayed. In fact 
our challenges regarding the traffic and illegal parking seem to be increasing.  
 
The governing body is commited to reviewing the travel plan and will support the 
school in trying to improve on the current  bronze accreditation status. However 
several governors raised queries about the apparent shortness in length, and 
timing of the recent traffic survey conducted by the highways team. 
 
We look forward to hearing from you in due course. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
Mrs Elizabeth Whitcombe 
Chair of Governors 
Longfield Primary School 
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